RECENT DISCOVERIES

by Jerome Fourre

Bill Cuff noticed that the “J” seemed different on some of his stash of CTC
7-H-40¢ notes and was able to pinpoint these three distinct sizes illustrated
to the right. He then brought them to the attention of our “Variety Master” Don
Bradt who in turn brought them to my attention.

It would be appreciated if you could go through your stash, jot down the
serial numbers and mention which “J” they resemble and send the informa-
tion to Don Bradt, 2051 Beaverhill Drive, Gloucester, Ontario, KIJ 6N9 E-
mail : dbradt@cyberus.ca O
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The following CTC S8 A-AZ 5¢ note was
found by fellow member Alain Cédilotte. He was
looking through some coupons when he noticed
that this note could not be found in the Bilodeau
GUIDE he had just purchased. He asked me about it
and | told him it would need further investigation.

and sure enough after sorting through his
stash he found two of them. The one
shown is # AZ 9966219. Don’s serial num-
bers are AZ 9312933 and AZ 9452946. |f
you could check your stash and get back
to me, | will do a follow-up article. Jerome
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